
The implementation of this ordinance will be funded using carryover budgeted in the FY 2020-21 Adopted 
Budget of the Board of County Commissioners, as noted in the item. Current projections indicate that 
equivalent savings will accrue to the various offices reporting to the Board, based on the current budget 
and anticipated expenditures. Therefore, future support for the Office of Policy and Budgetary Affairs will 
not require an increase in the overall budget for the Board of County Commissioners. 

________________ 
Edward Marquez 
Chief Financial Officer 
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